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The Town of Wilton will begin milling and paving work on Millstone Road (between Ridgefield 

Road/Route 33 and Nod Hill Road) starting on Thursday, October 5th, 2023, weather permitting.  

Work hours will be from 7:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.   Work will continue during the week of October 

9th. 

 

For the safety of vehicles and construction workers, the road may be closed during various times.  

All bus stops will remain at their current locations.  Roadway will be open for emergency 

vehicles.   

 

Traffic control will be in place to assist vehicles.  Please follow their direction and follow the 

detour signs or seek alternate routes. 

 

Road surface may have raised structures until it is paved.  Please travel with caution. 

 

If you have any questions, please call Wilton Department of Public Works at 203-563-0152. 


